Palensky, Lynn

Lo,

From: Laura Gephart [gepl@critfc.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2006 5:19 PM

To: Palensky, Lynn

Cc: NEZA@critfc.org; PINJ@critfc.org
\%\ Re: Review of summary CBFWA workplan

Lynn,

In reference to the "Summary of 2007-2009 program-related coordination needs from managers" memo, the
following items are some needs that CRITFC feels should be added to the list:

-Cost Share Opportunities: Assist in securing potential non-BPA funding for project funding that complements
BPA funded projects.

-Monitoring of ongoing regional processes: Monitor regional processes that affect the successful
implementation of the Fish and Wildlife Program.

-Coordination of all Tribes in matters that affect the Fish and Wildlife Program.

If you have any questions you can give me or Jaime at (503) 731-1252 a call. Laura

I

[

Laura Gephart
Watershed Programs Coordinator
Columbia River Inter-Tribal Fish Commission
729 N.E. Oregon, Suite 200
Portland, Oregon 97232

(503) 238-0667 General

(503) 736-3594 Direct

(503 502-5934 Cell

(503) 235-4228 FAX

Email: gepl@critfc.org
http://www.critfc.org

>>> "Palensky, Lynn" <Ipalensky@nwcouncil.org> 08/21 4:55 PM >>>
Greetings All,

In response to the discussion by Council members at the August meeting on coordination proposals, | am
forwarding two documents that may help us organize our thoughts to work through the issues:

1. The first is a high-level draft summary of coordination needs to be provided by F&W managers that the
1



Council anticipates for 07-09. The summary is based on the work proposed in CBFWA's 07-09 proposal, and
work activities that the Council is engaged in or is anticipating ( from the rolling issue memo) .

2. The second attachment is the staff recommendation to the Council on coordination issues from the
August meeting.

We would like your initial feedback on the summary of coordination needs. As recommended in the staff
paper, the first step in work through this issues would be to identify regional support tasks necessary and
appropriate for Bonneville funding for agency and tribal participation. The are outlined in the summary of
coordination needs and hopefully we have covered the big chunks. If this is helpful for you to organize and
define your proposed work, then the next steps would be to flesh this out by further defining tasks and
organizations for each of the elements.

Just to be clear on what we are asking now: feedback on the elements; if this outline captures most of the
regional coordination needs for the program; and will this be helpful for you to further define your work as we
move forward with the Council recommendations in the next few months.

Thanks much, and please call if you have any questions.
Lynn

Lynn Palensky

Subbasin Planning Coordinator

NW Power and Conservation Council
851 SW 6th Ave. Ste. 1100

Portland, OR 97217

503.222.5161

503.820.2370 FAX

800.452.5161
Ipalensky@nwcouncil.org



